## ◇ 英 語

英 2-1~英 2-11 まで 11 ページあります。

## I 次の英文を読み、設問に答えなさい。解答はすべて所定の解答欄にマークしなさい。

Deciding what to wear each day is a challenge for some people. We often worry about what others will think of us because of our clothes. However, researchers are starting to think that our clothing has a strong effect on how we see ourselves.

Scientists Alan Green and Harry Wood report that there is science behind our style. In their research, Green and Wood had some participants wear white lab coats similar to the ones scientists or doctors wear. Other participants wore their normal clothes. The participants took a test that measured their ability to pay attention. The people wearing the white coats performed better than the people in regular clothes.

Green and Wood think that the white coats made the participants feel more confident and careful. The researchers also believe that other kinds of "symbolic" clothes can influence the behavior of the people wearing them. A police officer's uniform or a judge's robe, for example, increase the wearer's feeling of power or confidence. Moreover, in workplaces that have a dress code, "symbolic" clothes may also affect how well employees do their jobs.

Fashion blogger, Jill King believes that our clothes greatly affect how we feel about ourselves. According to King, "There is joy and luck and confidence in what we wear." On her blog, King posts a photo of what she's wearing every day. She says that people should pay more attention to what they wear. For example, we should choose a look that makes us feel more creative and happier. One way to do this at work is to "dress up for the exciting job we want," she says, "not the boring job we have." Another way is to wear special clothes that mean something to us. For example, King wears one pair of shoes to all her important meetings. They are her "lucky" shoes.

As King points out, and as researchers have discovered, our clothes are "like our second skin." The clothes we wear can affect our behavior. They can also tell the world something about us, without us having to say a word.

解答	番号	1 ~ 6	
次の	1~6の	設問に関する解答を①~④から一つずつ選びなさい。	
1	What	is the article's main idea?	1
	1	More scientists should wear white coats.	
	2	Police officers should not wear uniforms.	
	3	Researchers believe our clothing influences our behavior.	
	4	Scientists think what we wear does not affect our behavior.	
2	How m	any participants wore white lab coats in Green and Wood's study?	2
	1	None of them.	
	2	Half of them.	
	3	All of them.	
	4	We do not exactly know.	
3	What d	oes Jill King suggest we do every day?	3
	1	Pay more attention to our clothing choices.	
	2	Pay more money on our clothes.	
	3	Wear expensive shoes.	
	4	Wear lucky shoes.	

問題は次のページに続きます。

4	Acco	cording to the article, what makes people feel stronger and		
	more	confident?	L.,	
	1	Participating in research.		
	2	Paying attention to bloggers.		
	3	Wearing a uniform.		
	4	Wearing casual clothes.		
5	Whic	h job title best describes Jill King's work?	5	
	1	Computer engineer.		
	2	Fashion influencer.		
	3	Police officer.		
	4	Scientist.		
6	Why o	does Jill King say our clothes are "like our second skin"?	6	
	1	Because they keep us clean and safe.		
	2	Because they keep us warm.		
	3	Because they show something about our character.		
	4	Because they show something about our health.		

このページは空白です。

に入る表現を ①~⑨から一つ II 次の会話を読み、空所 12 ずつ選び所定の解答欄にマークしなさい。 Situation: Terry sees Alan walking his dog in the park Hello Alan. ( Terry: )! How are you? Alan: Great. I'm just loving life so much these days. Terry: Is this your dog? Alan: Yes. He is my best friend, too. What's his name? Terry: Alan: His name is Brutus. Terry: Wow! ( Well, he is big but he is very friendly. Do you want to pat his back? Alan: Terry: ). You'll be fine. He likes meeting new people. Alan: Terry: He is adorable and his fur is so soft. And you seem to have trained him very well. Hmm, maybe. But if I did not have him on a lead he would chase the pigeons. Alan: )? Terry: 10 I got him when he was a puppy and he is five years old now. Alan: Terry: Does he eat a lot? 11 Alan: Yes, he never stops eating. ( )? Do you have any pets? Terry: No, but my mother has a cat. Alan: Anyhow, I need to go to the pet shop now to buy him more food.

12

Would you like to come? They have lots of animals to see.

)!

Yes, that would be interesting. (

Terry:

解答番号 7 ~ 12

## 選択肢

- ① Sure, only if he bites me
- ② Sure, as long as he won't bite me
- 3 He is so tiny
- 4 He is so huge
- ⑤ Long time, no see
- 6 How long have you had him
- 7 When was he born
- 8 Let's go
- 9 How about you

III 下の世界の人口に関するデータを見て、設問に答えなさい。解答はすべて所定の解答欄にマークしなさい。

## Countries (1~15) in the world by population (2021)

Data is based on the latest United Nations Population Division information.

	Country	Population (2020)	Growth Rate by Year (%)	Net Change	Density (people/km²)	Average Age	World Share (%)
1	China	1,439,323,776	0.39	5,540,090	153	38	18.47
2	India	1,380,004,385	0.99	13,586,631	464	28	17.70
3	the U.S.A.	331,002,651	0.59	1,937,734	36	38	4.25
4	Indonesia	273,523,615	1.07	2,898,047	151	30	3.51
5	Pakistan	220,892,340	2.00	4.327,022	287	23	2.83
6	Brazil	212,559,417	0.72	1,509,890	25	33	2.73
7	Nigeria	206,139,589	2.58	5,175,990	226	18	2.64
8	Bangladesh	164,689,383	1.01	1,643,222	1,265	28	2.11
9	Russia	145,934,462	0.04	62,206	9	40	1.87
10	Mexico	128,932,753	1.06	1,357,224	66	29	1.65
11	Japan	126,476,461	-0.30	-383,840	347	48	1.62
12	Ethiopia	114,963,588	2.57	2,884,858	115	19	1.47
13	the Philippines	109,581,078	1.35	1,464,463	368	26	1.41
14	Egypt	102,334,404	1.94	1,946,331	103	25	1.31
15	Vietnam	97,338,579	0.91	876,473	314	32	1.25

解名	答番号	13 ~ 18	
表の	)内容につ	いて、以下の記述の空所に入る適切な解答を①~ <b>④</b> から一つず <sup>、</sup>	つ選びなさ
い。			
			<u> </u>
1		had the second highest number of people in 2020.	13
	1	China	
	2	India	
	3	Indonesia	
	4	the U.S.A.	
2	T		
2	Japan's p	population in one year.	14
	1	decreased by 0.3%	
	2	increased by 0.3%	
	3	decreased by 347 people	
	4	increased by 347 people	
3	Of the 1:	5 countries listed in the chart, is the most crowded	15
	country.		
	1	Bangladesh	
	2	China	
	3	India	
	<b>(4</b> )	the Philippines	

問題は次のページに続きます。

4	The ave	rage Nigerian is than the average Mexican.	16
•	1	older	
	2	shorter	4
	3	taller	
	4	younger	
5	Nearly _	percent of world's people live in China.	17
	1	five	
	2	twelve	
	3	twenty	
	4	thirty-eight	
6		ulation of grew by almost 2 million people	18
	in one ye	ear.	
	1	China	
	2	Indonesia	•
	3	the U.S.A.	
	4	Vietnam	

Ⅳ 次の1~5の空所に入れるのに最も適切な語句を①~④から一つずつ選びなさい。 解答はすべて所定の解答欄にマークしなさい。 They love the weather in Britain, ( )? 1 19 are they don't they 3 isn't it aren't they I hear this year's festival ( ) after two years' interval. 2 20 2 is going to hold ① will hold will be held 4 is holding Are you afraid ( ) making mistakes with your English? 3 21 about from with 3 of You shouldn't take ( ) luggage. You'll stay there for 22 only two days. such a so many too much too many My father told me ( ) do that. 23

2

not to

shouldn't

not

please not

√ 次の 1~3 に	こおいて語群を並べ替えて最	も適切	に意味の通じる英文を作りなさい。
語群から文の打	指定された二ヶ所に入る語 <sup>ん</sup>	可を選び	<ul><li>、その語句の番号を所定の解答欄</li></ul>
にマークしな	さい。		
1 New Ze	caland was ( 24 ) (	)(	)( 25 )( )
(	) in 1893.		÷
語群	① women	2	to vote
	3 the first	4	where
	⑤ country	6	were allowed
2 They we	ere angry ( )( 26	)(	)( 27 )
(	) ( ) to my party.		
語群	1 for	2	inviting
	3 me	4	not
	5 them	6	with
3 Take (	)( 28 )(	) (	)( 29 )( )
cold in the	e mountains.		
語群	① it	2	in case
	③ you	4	a sweater
•	5 is	6	with